
 
 

Winwick CE Primary School 
Myddleton Lane, Winwick 

Warrington, WA2 8LQ 
email: winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

Telephone: (01925) 630995 

 

In God‘s love, aspire and achieve to be the best’ 
 

                

20th March 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children & Staff, 

As the School formally closes today and we move to our on-line learning function for most children, I would like to take the opportunity to 
thank you all for your support and consideration to the staff team, over the last two weeks in particular. 

I would also like to reassure you that our staff and governors will continue to work in the background to ensure our website remains fully 
updated with important communications as well as weekly lessons by year group, and the business of the school keeps running.  

Our utmost priority is to ensure that our children are still progressing and that their health and well-being is fully considered, as well as our 
staff and families remaining healthy too. 

On behalf of the Governing Body I would like also to share our very grateful thanks and praise to our wonderful team here at Winwick, who 
have worked so hard in recent weeks to ensure we are in such a strong position to support our children and families ongoing. 

To our SLT team – Mrs Dymond, Mrs Duckett and Mr Henaghen who have worked tirelessly in leading the team, making preparations and 
planning for every eventuality. To all our teaching staff and TA’s who have done a tremendous job in online lesson planning, building a 
fantastic e-learning resource and caring for our children. Not forgetting also our Breakfast and After school club team who provide wonderful 
extended services and care outside hours.  

Many thanks also go to our hard working office staff and catering team who keep the business of the school running and everyone well fed 
and fully nourished.  

Last, but by no means least, I would like to give tremendous praise to our premises staff: Andy, Wendy and Lorraine for the way they have kept 
our School absolutely pristine during these challenging times – they are absolute stars. 

Thank you everyone – you have done an amazing job! 

Please remember we are all still here and our children’s education does continue, please stay updated via our school website, school Ping and 
our PTFA facebook page also. 

If you have any concerns are queries please do not hesitate to contact us on Winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk.      

We look forward to seeing you all again very soon. 

Sending our best wishes, love and prayers to you and your families, 

Jackie Neal and the Governor Team  

#TeamWinwick 
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